
Calling all travelers!
Visiting Asia or Africa?
Get paid $300 for completing a study on prevention of travelers’ diarrhea! The New York Center 
for Travel and Tropical Medicine is assessing if using Pepto-Bismol can help you stay healthy  
during your travels. All eligible participants will receive a $300 gift card after participation in the 
study is completed. 

We have partnered with the Procter & Gamble Company for this study. After confirming your 
eligibility you will submit a pre and post travel stool sample and complete a questionnaire  
during your travel.

We’re looking for travelers ages 18 to 70 who will be traveling between  
seven and �twenty-one days to the countries listed below.

To discuss the study parameters or to find out more information please  
contact our office or scan the QR code below. 

Countries for inclusion: 
Asia: Afghanistan, Bangladesh, Bhutan, Cambodia, India, Laos, Maldives, Myanmar, Nepal, Pakistan,  
Sri Lanka, Thailand, Vietnam and West Malaysia

Africa: Algeria, Angola, Benin, Botswana, Burkina Faso, Burundi, Cabo Verde, Cameroon, Central Africa, 
Chad, Congo, Democratic Republic of the Congo, Djibouti, Egypt, Equatorial Guinea, Eritrea, Ethiopia, 
Gabon, Gambia, Ghana, Guinea, Guinea-Bissau, Ivory Coast, Kenya, Lesotho, Liberia, Libya, Madagascar, 
Malawi, Mali, Mauritania, Mayotte, Morocco, Mozambique, Namibia, Niger, Nigeria, Reunion, Rwanda, 
Saint Helena, Sao Tome Principe, Senegal, Seychelles, Sierra Leone, Somalia, South Sudan, Sudan,  
Swaziland, Togo, Tunisia, Uganda, United Republic of Tanzania, Zambia, Zimbabwe
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